
From: LYN JUVENCIO ARGUETA JACOBS <lynjuve@msn.com> 

Date: April 16, 2015 at 6:58:08 AM PDT 

To: "Beth.Reiley@state.or.us" <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Cc: "Sen.PeterCourtney@state.or.us" <sen.petercourtney@state.or.us> 

Subject: No Work Group for SB 716 

Esteemed Representatives; 

 
As a family farmer and citizen who has worked to protect our precious farm land in Oregon I urge 
you to stop all work on SB 716. It is not a plan that is line with all the work done on reserves and 
urban growth boundaries. 

 
Sincerely; 

 
Lyn Jacobs 
La Finquita del Buho, CSA 
7960 NW Dick Road 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
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